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I believe each county in Oregon should have the right to maintain predator control. 

Deer and elk populations have decreased throughout the state in the last decade. 

Allowing us hunters to have the ability to control predators such as cougars, would 

help benefit our deer and elk populations as well as improve our hunting success 

rates.  


